
As your current Local Safety and Standards Chairman, I am diligently committed to 
making our union and craft stronger and our Safety culture at Alaska Airlines and 
Southwest Airlines the safest environment in our industry. 
 
Throughout the past eight years, I have been focused on working to make our safety 
programs at both Alaska Airlines and Southwest Airlines the best in the industry. 
 

1.  Insured placement of safety committee members in the Alaska Airlines corporate 
safety meetings. 

2.  Established monthly safety meetings at every ASA station.  
3. Working with Local 14 S&S chairman to further our safety initiative. 
4. At SWA I established a quarterly safety meeting with corporate. 
5. I am setting up safety committee members and monthly meetings at each local32 

SWA stations. 
 
  Over the last eight years I’ve conducted more station visits than ever before to 
inform our members about Safety and Pro Standards. I’ve negotiated with each 
company so that all Safety and Pro Standards visits are supported.  I’ve also helped 
setup more Pro Standards training for our committee members than in years past. I am 
committed to our Pro Standards program and have added multiple committee members 
to improve our resources and response time, which helps the Local avoid costly 
arbitrations.  
 
Finally, many of you know me and my dedication to making our local membership and 
AMFA stronger through safety and unity.  And for those of you that don’t know me, I 
look forward meeting you and showing you my dedication through my actions. I will 
aways fight for your rights and I will always answer your calls! Please consider me for 
your vote!  
 
Thank you, 
Wes Latecki 


